
Hi All, 
 
Hope everyone is well. 
 
Fox Sports Pulse have organised some dates for Webinars to take place covering our National 
Registration System to help support our Administrators nationally. The first Webinar kicks off on 
Tuesday 9th December and that will be followed by a couple more in both January and February on 
various days and times to ensure as many Administrators as possible from the various time zones are 
able to register. 
 
The Webinar will cover the following areas and many more- 
 

 updating your dashboard  

 applying for a merchant  

 creating new products for 2015  

 editing the National Registration Form  

 communicating with your membership  

 reporting  

 and lots more… 
 
To book a session for a Webinar, all Administrators need to do is click here and it will open a new page 
where they’ll be able to choose a date and time that suits them etc.  
 
To ensure as many Administrators are aware of these Webinars as possible, can I please request that 
each State forward this email on to each of your respective League Administrators and ask them to 
please forward them on to all their respective Clubs as well. These Webinars will help Administrators re-
acquaint themselves on the key areas of our National Registration System over the important months of 
January/February/March when the majority of registrations (and payments) take place in Community 
Football. 
 
Any questions, please reach out to me anytime. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tony 
 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/6044210394212624642

